
GOVERNMENT OF GILGIT-BALTISTAN 
OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE ENGINEER B&R 

DIVISION C&WD GILGIT 
 
No. AB/Cash/Notice/PRE/2024-25/548 Dated 8th May 2025 
 
EXTENSION OF TIME FOR OPENING OF FINANCIAL BIDS 

Reference: Gilgit-Baltistan Public Procurement Regulatory Authority (GB PPRA) letter No. 
GBPPRA(Admin)-7/2025 dated 8th May 2025. 

 
  The Gilgit-Baltistan Procurement Regulatory Authority (GB PPRA) has been 

withdrawn the suspension on the procurement proceedings for the work “Metaling of 

existing road from Oshikhandass to Danyore GBA-III Gilgit” vide above referred 

letter.  

  Keeping in view of the above and in continuation of this office letter No. 

AB/Cash/Notice/Pre/2024-25/545 dated 8th May 2025, the financial bids for the above work 

which has already been submitted is hereby re-scheduled to be opened on 9th May 2025 at 

1100 hours in the office of Superintending Engineer GB C&WD Gilgit Circle. 

 
  Other terms & conditions will remain the same. 

 

 

(ENGR. INTIKHAB ALI) 
Executive Engineer 

Tel # (05811)-922475 
Distributions: - 

1. The Secretary C&W Department GB, Gilgit. 

2. The Chief Engineer GB C&WD Gilgit Region. 

3. The Superintending Engineer GB C&WD Gilgit Circle. 

4. The Deputy Director (GB-PPRA) Gilgit. 

5. All Members Procurement Committee __________________________ 

6. All Pre-Qualified contractors _________________________________ 

7. Office Notice Board. 

8. Office File. 

 


